
General Disclaimer:

All information presented on my website and social media
accounts is for educational purposes only and should not be
taken as, nor is intended to be, personal medical advice.

These platforms are to educate and should not replace the
medical judgment of a licensed healthcare provider who is
evaluating your child, adolescent, or family. It is the responsibility
of the parent or guardian to seek appropriate medical attention
when they are concerned about their child.

All opinions are my own and do not reflect the opinions of my
current or past employers, or hospitals I may be affiliated with.

Thank you very much!

- Dr. Maggie Abraham


